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Institution, and hoped that the sum of $1oo could be raised in Niagara
Diocese. The Hospitality and At Home Committee of the annual
meeting, suggested that part of their surplus $1o should be given to
Dio. Fund. This was done.

[OTTAWA]. DIOCESAN MoTTo:-" God is love."
The Board Meeting was held in St. George's School Room. Much

regret was felt at the cause of the absence of the President, who has
been ordered a rest and change by her doctor, which will, we regret
to hear, extend over the Annual Meeting. The Organizing Sec.
reports a Branch organized at Newington, by the Deanery Sec., Mrs.
Hoaston, which has already set a good example by promptness in
applying for work. On April 25 th the Organizing Sec. had the
pleasure of re-oganizing a Branch at Billing's Bridge.

OrrAwA-Grace Church has received a letter from Mrs. Smithe-
man, of Korah, Sault Ste. Marie, acknowledging the bale sent at
Christmas time, and saying that the gifts would bring happiness to
tvwenty-five of the poorest familiesyet seen in Algoma. Mrs. Smithe-
man is especially grateful to be remembered t-wo years in succession.
St."Alban's has heard from the Rev. A. J. Cobb, Powassan, of the
safe arrival of its Christmas bale, which vill be dividcd between two
needy stations. ARNPRIOR hears frcm the Rev. Jno. Badger, John
Smith's Reserve, that their kindness in sending such bountiful bales
is a great.help, and does a great deal to'convince the Indians that
Providence looks after her children. WALES reports a very success-

ful Arinual Meeting, and an increase in every department. MOULIN-

ETTE mourns the loss of its President, Mrs. Keazer, who departed
this life April 21st. Though only permitted to take the Chair but
once, she~.has for the last four years held various offices connected
w:th the Auxi.liary, and has all her life been a faithful and conscien-
tious'worker in the Church; Her ready help and loving sympathy
were ever given to all gocd works. L'ORIGNAL seems to value its
letters from representative at the Board'Meetings. The Branch is
working steadily and w-el]. CARLETON PLACE W.A., at its Annual
Meeting hadvery good papers written by two of its members. The
"Bishop Sullivan Memorial Fund " appeal was read, and evoked
nuch interest. This Branch makes a study of Dioceses near home,
such as Montreal-and Quebec. IRcQUoIs also reports a delightful


